
3/26/2025

To Whom It May Concern:

This is to notify you that I Eudelio Ferrer, resident of 803 N Lopez Street in Clewiston, Florida, 33440
wish to inform you that I do not oppose to my neighbor’s building construction in his backyard. If you
should have any other questions, feel free to reach me via email at KukigariYahoo.com or at (786)
901-3477.

Regards,

EuIë(Th Ferrer


